
April 19, 2005 
 
The following is the Dataradio COR Ltd. Response to ATCB comments on FCC ID: NP4-
242-5099-100_ATCB002252 dated March 31, 2005. 
 
 
 
1. Form 731 completed and uploaded 
 
2. Antenna connector are standard TNC connectors 
 
3. FCC/IC label has been updated and reflect the proper FCC/IC format 
 
4. Sample table of the hop sequence was added to the hopping description. 
 
5. Photographs have been included to depict the test setup for Part 15 devices 
 
6. Part 15.19(a)(3) has been incorporated into the FCC/IC/product label 
 
7. A separate file containing MPE information is included 
 
8. New plots were taken. 
 
9. New plots and data were taken. 
 
10. New data was taken and put into a more readable format. 
 
11. Corrected with more readable tables. Used the limits of 15.209 for frequencies below 1 GHz      
and used 20 dB over the average limit (5000 µV/m) for frequencies above 1 GHz. 
 
12. Data is in compliance to ANSI C63.4 2003. Reference new document in report. 
 
13. RSP-100 has been completed and added to the list of existing documents. 
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